
 

25 April 2025 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to remind you that from Tuesday 6 May 2025 students 

can wear summer uniform if they wish to do so.   

 

Students can:  

 

• Replace their shirt and tie with a Park polo shirt, with their 

house colour. These can be purchased from Skoolkit in 

Havant.  

• Shorts are now permitted all year round, but I am reminding 

you of this, as more students may wish to wear these as we 

move into the warmer months.  

 

All other items of uniform remain the same, including the 

expectation that blazers are worn in school. As always, these can 

be removed in lessons. Our full unform policy is linked here: Uniform 

2024-2025.pdf  

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 
Ella Capaldi 

Head of School  
 

https://pcs.hants.sch.uk/assets/policies/Uniform%202024-2025.pdf
https://pcs.hants.sch.uk/assets/policies/Uniform%202024-2025.pdf

